
CONSTITUTION HALL • 525 WEST ALLEGAN STREET • P.O. BOX 30028 • LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909-7528 

www.michigan.gov/dnr • (517) 284-MDNR(6367) 

 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

LANSING 
 

GRETCHEN WHITMER 

GOVERNOR 
 SHANNON LOTT 

ACTING DIRECTOR 

 
 

MOTORIZED VEHICLE USE ON THE POLLY ANN TRAIL PROHIBITED 
 
 
Dear Polly Ann Trail Users: 
 
This summer we have been experiencing a high number of motorized vehicles on the Polly Ann 
Trail. The Polly Ann Trail is designated as a non-motorized trail, and the use of motorized 
vehicles creates an unsafe environment for everyone on the trail. No motorized vehicles are 
allowed on the trail except those that are being used as a personal assistive mobility device for 
a person with a disability, and class 1 e-bikes, as designated by the sticker on the bike, 
unmodified.  Additionally, the speed limit on the trail is 15 mph.   
 
Motorized transportation that is NOT allowed on the trail includes, but is not limited to: 

• Electric or gas golf carts 

• Snowmobiles 

• Mopeds 

• Segways 

• Hoverboards 

• Electric Skateboards 

• Class 2 and Class 3 e-bikes (including modified or disabled throttle) 

• Electric Unicycles 

• Electric or gas Scooters 

• Electric or gas motorcycles 

• Electric of gas tricycles 

• Off-road scooters 

• One-wheels 

• Dirt Bikes 
 
This is not a comprehensive list.  Any other type of personal transportation device that requires 
a motor is considered a motorized vehicle and is not allowed on State of Michigan non-
motorized trails. 
 
Additionally, if you require a personal assistive mobility device for a disability, the device is 
allowable only for that individual person, not that individual person and their spouse, friends, or 
family if there is more than one seat.  Only the person with a disability may use a personal 
assistive mobility device on the trail. 
 
Thank you for keeping our trails safe for everyone in our community.  If you have any questions 
regarding these policies, please contact the Polly Ann Trail Manager or the DNR Trails 
Specialist: 
 
Linda Moran     Sage Hegdal 
Polly Ann Trail Manager   Department of Natural Resources 
manager@pollyanntrailway.org  Southeast Lower Peninsula Trails Specialist 

hegdals@michigan.gov  


